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OFFICIAL MEMO 5th September 2021 

Supply Issues. 

It has come to the NZRCA attention regarding possible supply issues for the 2021 onwards 21.5 
Control Motor from R1 Works on social media platforms. 

As the EP On-road Technical Officer I have contacted R1 Wurks Australasia Master Distributor RC 
Maker directly. 
Like most other industries worldwide, R1 Motor Wurks is experiencing component and shipping 
delays caused by the Global Pandemic Covid 19. 

RC Maker has assured NZRCA / me that the spec motor is on its way, there has been a delay outside 
of their control, and at this stage the stock is due into RC Maker by the end of September. 

If there are any changes to these shipping times, I will update all concerned in another memo. 

For those planning to race the EP On road Nationals at CMR. Please remember 2021 is a cross over 
year, and you are still able to use the motor ruling from 2020, (Refer to NZRCA Memo Dated 22 
January 2021) 

If you have any issues with the above, please contact myself directly. 

Regards 
Darryl Maslin 
NZRCA EP On-road Technical Officer 
021 215 3397 
dmaslin@outlook.co.nz 

Kind regards 

2020/2021 NZRCA Executive 
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